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Mrs French 

 
 
 

Hello to you all! 
 
I would just like to start by saying a huge thank you to you all and a well done from all the 
staff at Glenvue and Dedridge! This has been an amazing start to remote learning with 
most of our pupils’ online and completing tasks. We think you have done an awesome job.  
 
Remember – remote learning will look slightly different next week as we begin to engage 
in some group teaching. Teachers will send out a timetable to you today and will provide 
some explanation as to how this will work. Do NOT struggle – we are here to help and 
teachers will support you as much as you need! Together we can do this! 
 

 
News items 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Face masks 
We would like to remind parents and carers that anyone visiting the school or nursery 
should wear a face covering as per the government guidelines. This is to help protect our 
staff and other visitors. Thank you.  
 
Skype call 
Mr Todd and I will be holding a skype call for parents on Wednesday 20th January at 
3.30pm. This will be an opportunity for you to tell us how remote learning is going and will 
allow us the opportunity to speak to some of you ‘face to face’. We will hopefully see a lot 
of you there! A message will be group called on Wednesday and this will contain a code to 
join the meeting. 

 
Key contact 

details  

 
If you are struggling to get online or access the work, please get in touch through the 
school email  

wldedridge-ps@westlothian.org.uk 
We will get back to you as soon as possible.  
 
You can also keep up to date by downloading our school App – we will eventually be 
moving away from Groupcall and using this App only. We are hoping to do this at the end 
of May. Please try to download the App and encourage other members of the Dedridge / 
Glenvue community to do this also. 
 

 
Guidance on how to download our School App: 

https://bit.ly/36q9SwT 
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